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8.2.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 4 
 
Zoom update for children in Year 4  
 
We have been incredibly impressed with the learning that has been completed by the 
children over the past few weeks and would like to express our thanks for your continued 
help and support.  Moving forward, we would like to use Zoom as a tool to further support 
children with their online learning. 
  
From this week, the following live Zoom sessions will be taking place: 
Every Tuesday at 11.30am there will be either a 30 minute Arithmetic or Celebration 
of Writing session.   
 
Arithmetic (starting 9.2.21) 
This 30 minute session will focus on addressing misconceptions from the children’s 
arithmetic assessment which teachers will identify from the arithmetic work sent into 
eSchools. This session is for children who need additional practice of some of the key 
skills, it is not for children who are already confident.   
In this first session we will be focusing on addition of up to 4-digit numbers, the bus stop 
method for division and finding fractions of an amount. Children need to come prepared 
with paper and pencil so that we can work together in a supported way. 
 
Celebration of writing (starting 23.2.21) 
This 30 minute session will focus on sharing and celebrating the children’s writing. There 
will be a focus for the session which will be communicated to the children via eSchools. 
General, rather than individual, feedback will be provided during this session. 
 
The sessions are not compulsory however, we feel that they will benefit the children 
greatly. We hope you agree that these sessions will aim to further support your child with 
their online learning. 
 
Every Thursday at 2pm: Class catch up 
This session will continue to be a chance for the children in Year 4 to catch up and see 
their classmates. 
  
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the Year 4 team. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Ms Merriman and Mrs Rees 
Year 4 Teaching Team 
 

 


